
A-B-C, 1-2-3, Tiny Tots is for me! 

JANUARY 2020 

 
 

Tiny Tots is a MTA program for children, with an adult, 18 mo. – 4 years old. Class meets every Tuesday and 

Thursday at Rec 5 from 8:30 am to 10:30 am, unless stated otherwise below. Registration is ongoing and open to all 

MTA members. For more information about Tiny Tots, call 623-7300.  

  
Happy New Year! 2020 is here; don’t forget to write that on 
your checks.  I hope the year will be a little slower in 
ending, as 2019 went by really fast. 
 
On behalf of myself and Tiny Tots staff, thank you for your 
generosity this holiday season.  Please know that it was 
thoroughly appreciated.  We do what we do totally for the 
Tiny Tots and hope that it will be remembered when they 
move on to “big” school.  Your commitment and 
participation in their learning years now will carry on into 
their future. 
  
*Reminder: Register online for February.  Don’t forget 
to review the information needed.  Phone numbers are still 
missing on several accounts. 
 

UPCOMING CLASS EVENTS 
 
Park Day:  Tuesday, 1/14, Rec.2, 9:00-11:00 am. Be 
prepared to play in water sprinkler and with water balloons. 
 

 
 
 
 

Splash Park Day:  Thursday, 1/30, Rec. 4, 9:00-11:00 am. 
Come an enjoy MTA’s new splash park for the first time this 
year. Bring umbrellas and outdoor chairs. 

 
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Marlie 1/12 * Ronan 1/13 * Lillian C. 1/14 * Bix 1/19 * 
 Carlie 1/24 * Elliz 1/31   

 
MTA SPECIAL EVENTS 

 
BINGO: Friday, 1/10, Rec. 5, 6:00-8:00 pm. A favorite, fun-
filled event for the whole family. Tickets are needed to get 
your bingo packets.  Come out and be ready to yell “BINGO”! 
 
MTA Indoor Carnival:  Saturday, 1/25, Rec. 5, 4:00 -8:00 
pm. A first time event to kick off the new year, presenting an 
assortment of midway games, prizes, bouncers, food 
vendors, and much more. There will be free shuttle to and 
from Mauka District Park and Ride. 
 

 We welcome your suggestions, comments, questions, and 
concerns. Comment boxes are available at most Rec. centers 

and the MTA Admin building. 

 
 

 


